
FROM: Ted Aronson 

DATE: August 14, 2024 

RE: HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO ME (AND US) 

 

This summer is my 50th anniversary in the business, and the 40th anniversary of 

the AJO half of AJO Vista. Starting at Drexel Burnham in 1974 meant I was near 

a Quotron machine the day the Dow hit 577! 

 

For fun, we attach a card highlighting the year 1974. If you were around back 

then, you probably remember the football player, Joe Namath, might even 

remember he sold La-Z-Boy chairs, but do you remember how much it cost to 

buy a house for your new La-Z-Boy? For a crazy walk down memory lane, check 

out the “1974 Cost of Living” page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRA 

taronson@ajovista.com 

 

P.S. I am addicted to these cards as birthday gifts. They never disappoint! 

ajovista.com

85 Newbury St, Floor 4
Boston, MA 02116

230 S Broad St, Floor 20 
Philadelphia, PA 19102














































